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Hello all!

Well, in my quest to keep us all on the same page, I am sure you all know that Pumpkin Show 2020 
will not be. I believe there will still be a Pumpkin Weigh in at the Fairgrounds on the traditional day of 
Wednesday that week. (By the way, I'm trying to grow one of those giant pumpkins.) Also in talking to 
Neal Redd the Laurelville Methodist Church will not be having us in August, due to the virus. So 
having said all of that, I suppose it would be best for us to keep monitoring the situation, hope the curve
flat lines and we can get back to normal living at some time in the future. In other words, no practice 
for a while.

On another note Sheran Cherrington has been moving, sorting and reinventoring our music library. She 
has been working on it a couple hours a day and if you have some time, I am sure she would 
appreciate the help.

Sickness and distress: Back in May(?) Dave Dilbeck had an emergency back operation. His recovery is 
slow. Neal Redd is still having some issues.I did have a visit with Byran Carter a while back and he 
seems to be doing fine. If you have any other news on fellow members try to keep us on in the loop by 
responding to this email "To All."

Thanks and be safe,

Dave

  


